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22 June 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Operational Plan 

Our operational plan can now be found at www.thechildrenshouse.org.uk/parernts/reopening  This 
comprehensive document details how we will approach reopening and operations for the 
foreseeable future. It is summarised in our ‘Seven Steps to Safety’ and underpinned by our risk 
assessments. We welcome any feedback on this. 

More about Me sheet 

We are currently finalising a Welcome back pack which will be available shortly. In the meantime, 
you might want to download and complete a More about Me sheet for your child/ren which will help 
transition back into nursery. It is available at www.thechildrenshouse.org.uk/parents/reopening  
This provides an opportunity to share any of your child’s and family’s recent experiences and 
developments and will help your child’s keyperson to understand any individual concerns and 
discussion points. If you would like a hard copy posting, please let us know.  

Communications 

We will continue to communicate with parent/carers by email. We are aware that these emails 
sometimes go into junk folders of email accounts. We will also post these letters on our Facebook 
page at www.facebook.com/thechildrenshousestallingborough  and add them to our website, so 
please do check for recent letters on www.thechildrenshouse.org.uk/parents/reopening  

Thanks, as ever for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you again soon,  

Yours faithfully 

 

Theresa Ellerby  Sylvia Tiffney MBE 
Director   Director  


